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This issue continues the publication of papers presented at the XXVIII Congress of OSTIV held at the 

site of the 29
th

 World Gliding Championships in Eskilstuna, Sweden, 8 to 15 June 2006.  The papers 

by Pirker, Olofsson and Olsson, and Oldaker were presented at that Congress.  The paper by Stoller 

was an unsolicited manuscript sent directly to the Editor (hindman@sci.ccny.cuny.edu).  Receipt of 

such manuscripts is encouraged!  Finally, the paper by Clément was presented at the Motorless Flight 

Symposium, 8-10 October 2004, Varese, Italy. 

 

The review of the Oldaker paper was supervised by Guest Associate Editor, Sakari Havbrandt of 

Sweden.  Thanks, Sakka! 

 

Ward Hindman 

OSTIV Chief Editor and Technical Soaring Editor 

 


